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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

Dr. FRIEDRICH RAAB, Engineer

Professor at the Karlsruhe Institute of Technology “Fredericiana”

KARLSRUHE, 2 August 1950

Telephone: Karlsruhe 38 56

Home Address: Göringstraße 6, Ettlingen near Karlsruhe in Baden

Dr. Max A. Bredig, Engineer

105 East Pasadena Road

Oakridge, Tennessee

Dear Dr. Bredig,

As soon as possible, would you be so kind as to inform me by airmail when your father,

Professor of Chemistry Georg Bredig, passed away?

Under his portrait, it will read: Georg Bredig, born October 1, 1868 in Glogau, died

______1947 in New York.

I would also like to inquire where Professor Bredig died. I would be very grateful for your
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assistance.

Sincerely,

F. Raab

[Max Bredig’s hand: Answered Aug. 8, 1950, father died April 24, 1944 at N.Y.C, N.Y]


